
2019 Residential Street Recon. / Lido & Balboa Traffic Pattern
Thank you for joining us!  The meeting will begin momentarily.

Update with project specific photo(s)



Participants and Agenda

Participants

• Capital Improvements Dept.
• Kyle Pedigo – Project Manager
• Rachel Wood – Deputy Director
• Becky Diviney – City Engineer

• Public Affairs Dept.
• Stephanie Yates – Engagement 

Coord.

• Public Works Inspections
• Stephany Trammell – Public Works 

Inspector

Agenda

• Introductions

• Virtual Community Reminders

• Background/Why We Are Here

• Meeting Presentation

• Questions and Feedback



• All attendees are muted

• All attendees videos are disabled

• Short presentation by staff

• Questions
• Q&A - Questions will be answered at the end of the 

presentation in the order they are received, and will only 
display in the Q&A after they are answered

• Select “Raise Hand” to request to speak –For people 
wishing to verbally ask a question, those questions will 
be answered at the end of the presentation. If you raise 
your hand, the presenter will call your name and you will 
need to unmute after you have been called on to ask 
your question

• Presentation will be available at 
www.cityofdenton.com/virtualcommunitymeeting

Virtual Community Meeting Reminder



Background/Why We Are Here

• Lido Way and Balboa Court are both being reconstructed as part of 
the 2019 Residential Street Reconstruction Package
• Construction will start 7/20

• Both streets lack an outlet and end in cul-de-sacs which presents a 
challenge in detouring traffic

• During construction, both streets will handle two directions of traffic 
on a single lane

• This discussion is being held to add clarification to the traffic pattern



Construction PH I

• Work-Flow
• Driveway & curb section 

replacement on both sides
• 7/21 – 8/12

• Pavement replacement  PH I
• 8/13 – 8/25

• Pavement replacement PH II
• 8/27 – 9/14

• Highlighted areas show planned 
areas widened for passing

• Approximate timeline of 1 
month for full lane shutdowns



Construction PH II

• This is the most efficient 
method for replacing the road 
on these streets

• Recommendations
• Travel slowly in open lane

• Person nearest a widened area or 
convenient pull-out should yield

• Have patience both with workers 
and neighbors

• Reach out ASAP if issues arise



• Kyle Pedigo, Project Manager
• Kyle.Pedigo@cityofdenton.com | (940) 349-8425

• Stephany Trammell, Public Works Inspector
• Stephany.Trammell@cityofdenton.com | (940) 391-2956

Stay Connected

mailto:Chris.Campbell@cityofdenton.com
mailto:Chris.Campbell@cityofdenton.com


Questions?


